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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Review of the Criminal history registration 
standard and other work to improve public safety in health regulation, which is part of the review of the 
Criminal history registration standard (the criminal history standard). 
 
The Australian College of Nurse Practitioners (ACNP) is the national peak organisation for Nurse 
Practitioners, advancing nursing practice and consumer access to health care.  A key focus for the role 
and scope of practice development for Nurse Practitioners is on unmet needs within the community and 
increasing access to health care. 

 
Please find the Australian College of Nurse Practitioners responses to the questions below.   
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to participate in this important review. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Leanne Boase 
Chief Executive Officer 
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